
                                                                                              

 
 
 
 

 

                   

Notes from Mrs. Lucas’s Desk 
 

We would like to thank all of the students who have turned in 
excuse slips so far this year. Keep up the good work! This is a re-
minder when you get the aƩendance call, you can click on the 
Google Form and fill out an excuse that way! We are trying to 
help streamline the aƩendance process! 
 
If your child has a change to their daily aŌer-school rouƟne, 
please send a note with them to school. If a student does not 
have a note and we do  not receive a call, then your student 
MUST follow their regularly assigned departure procedure. If at 
all possible, please  try to avoid calling with last minute changes 
at the end of the day. We thank you for your support! 

 
There will be no school for students on November 9 &  

November 10, 2023. Parent/teacher conferences are currently 
being scheduled for these days. They will be virtual or take 
advantage of coming in face to face and stop to shop at the 

BOOK FAIR! Thank you for working with us at Main Street 
to focus on your child’s learning! 

Veterans Day 
In honor of Veterans Day, students  decorated placemats 

for a Veteran’s day dinner and  are sending cards to troops 
overseas! 
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PLEASE SEE REVERSE SIDE 

Thanksgiving vacaƟon will be November 23rd—27th  
Everyone will return on Tuesday, November 28th 

A Message From Your Principal 
Our Main Street students are amazing! They conƟnue to show their ROCK characterisƟcs each day by RespecƟng 
each other and the adults in the building, Owning their behaviors, whether good or bad, they show Caring deeds 

throughout the day and they are pracƟcing Keeping safe through drills and pracƟce. As we all know, it doesn’t stop 
with our kids because it takes many people to help our students succeed. It starts with their guardians, whether par-
ents, grandparents, extended family or friends. You are amazing! We appreciate you and the support you give your 

child before and aŌer school. COMMUNICATION is key throughout the school year! So please be open with the 
school about any concerns or help we can provide them while they are here at Main Street with us!  We conƟnue to 

implement our new intervenƟon and curriculum for ELA. We hope that we start to see the connecƟons among 
grade levels and skills,  which will help lead to increased proficiency in DIBELs. Our district’s goal for our math curric-
ulum, is to pick a new resource that will be implemented in our classes in the 24-25 school year. Lastly, our fundrais-

ers have been a success so far! We raised around $350 for our Main Street clothing and $1300 through our Penny 
Wars! The enthusiasm and friendly compeƟƟon that our Penny Wars brought was contagious and we thank you for 

your generosity! 
 

Mrs. Jessica Millard 

 

Safety  Reminder 

Please remember to drop off and pick up your stu-
dents in the designated areas before and after 
school.  Our school buses and district vans need lots 
of room around them to keep our stu-
dents safe. Please remind your chil-
dren to use the crosswalks at the cor-
ners on Washington Street and on 
Franklin Street.  We really appreciate 
your cooperation in this matter.   



NaƟonal Walk to School Day w/ 5th Grade 

VFW Flag Assembly for 5th Grade 

Spirit Week Title 1 Night 


